
 

 

 
 
January 12, 2022 

      
Senator Tammy Baldwin 
709 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C.    20510 
 
 
Dear Senator Baldwin, 
 
The members of the Polish American Congress - Wisconsin Division, call out for the American 
government’s support for the security and freedom of Poland and our eastern European allies, 
at this time of Russia’s manufactured crisis in the region.  
 
Russia’s continued efforts to suppress and dominate or control Moldova, Georgia, Belarus, and 
Ukraine’s Crimea and Donbas regions shows their evil intent in once again subjugating former 
Soviet dominated peoples and lands.   
 
Nothing short of the steely resolve of the United States working with its NATO allies, to support 
Poland, Ukraine and our eastern European allies, will maintain the freedom and independence 
of these newly formed democracies, who only want their territorial integrity and sovereignty 
respected. 
 
During it’s time in NATO, Poland has actively participated in American led peacekeeping 
missions and stands committed to the defense and security of free and independent member 
states and their citizens. Wisconsin’s Polish Americans are proud and loyal Americans first and 
foremost, while mindful of the brutal and too often violent history the people of Poland and 
eastern Europe have suffered.  The importance of Poland’s military vigilance and preparedness 
has been etched in its people’s minds, just as Pearl Harbor and 9/11 have imprinted on the 
minds of Americans. 
  
We in Wisconsin’s Polish American community hope you will support the United States’ active 
engagement in NATO, and other western friendly democracies in eastern Europe. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
David Rydzewski, President 
Polish American Congress - Wisconsin Division 
david.rydzewski@att.net 
 
cc. Mr. Frank Spula      Polish American Congress    President 
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